BREWERY FIELD: selection of landscape designer July 2017

1.

The Brewery Field Working Group has been in contact with a number of
landscapers, some of whom have considerable experience with similar projects.

Each designer will be given a list of firm requirements plus our ideas, along with our
initial diagram as presented at the Annual Parish meeting.

Each designer will be requested to make a site visit and provide:
a. details of relevant experience, including funding experience;

b. a detailed list of their own ideas, including their vision for 1, 5 and 10 years post-
implementation;

c. costed plans for both implementation and future maintenance;
d. timescales for a phased implementation and ultimate completion of the project.

The working group will present DPC with a shortlist of 3 and invite them to make a
presentation at the October DPC meeting (in the same way that the architects did
for the Village Hall).

. DPC will then choose one of the landscapers to take the project forward, from

design through to implementation.

When the designer has been selected and we have initial costed plans for a phased
implementation and future maintenance, we can start some serious fund-raising.



